
 

 

   

 

February 2025 

 

Dear Patient, 

We are writing today with an important reminder about Mount Sinai’s participation with 

your Medicare Advantage plan. 

Effective Saturday, March 1, Mount Sinai Health System will no longer be in 

Humana’s Medicare Advantage network. We know how important it is for you to 

continue to have in-network access to the Mount Sinai physicians and services you 

trust, and that is why we want to remind you that the Medicare Advantage Open 

Enrollment Period is underway now. 

Now through Monday, March 31, you have the opportunity to make a one-time 

change to your Medicare coverage. Once you make this change, your new coverage 

will begin on the first day of the following month.  

If you want to ensure your uninterrupted in-network access to care at Mount Sinai 

when we leave the Humana Medicare Advantage network on March 1, you must 

change your coverage by Friday, February 28. 

Here’s what you need to know: 

• As you evaluate the options available to you, please keep in mind that in addition 

to certain Medicare Advantage plans, Mount Sinai also participates with 

Original (traditional) Medicare and all Medicare supplement plans. 

• You can learn more about your Medicare coverage options and view a list of 

Medicare plans that Mount Sinai will participate with in 2025 by visiting 

ChooseMountSinai.org or calling our dedicated community hotline at 833-

623-1258. 

• If you wish to continue seeing your Mount Sinai care team but do not want to 

switch plans at this time, you have the option to:  

o Use out-of-network benefits if your current plan has those benefits 

o Self-pay at the out-of-network rate   

 
It is important to know that Mount Sinai remains in network with your Humana 

Medicare Advantage plan until Saturday, March 1.  

Thank you for trusting us with your care. 


